
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

We look forward to welcoming back our students shortly and hope all your preparations are going well. 

We congratulate Mr. Martin Kerins who will be appointed Acting Deputy Principal of Salesian College. 

We wish him every success in the new school year. We also congratulate our Leaving Certificate students 

and wish them well in their future studies and careers.  

New Schedule  

We remind all students, parents and guardians that there is a new agreed weekly schedule for all students. 

Classes will begin now at 8.50 each morning. Therefore all students must be on the school premises by 

8.40 at the latest. This is to ensure students have time to access their lockers and begin the school day in 

an organised and prepared way. Students will finish on Fridays from now on at 2.00pm. Parents and 

Guardians will be notified regarding Afterschool Study once the new school year begins. We ask all 

students, and parents and guardians for their full cooperation in this. We will not accept students being 

late, it is each student’s own responsibility to ensure they are in school on time. 

New Class schedule for all students 2017-2018 

  Mon  Tue Wed Thur Fri   
08.52-09.00 Tutorial Tutorial Tutorial Tutorial Tutorial  

09.00-09-40     09.00-09-40  
09-40-10.20     09-40-10.20  
10.20-11.00     10.20-11.00  
11.00-11.20 Break Break Break Break 11.00-11.40  
11.20-12.00     11.40-12.00 Break 
12.00-12.40     12.00-12.40  
12.40-13.20     12.40-13.20  
13.20-14.00 Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch 13.20-14.00  
14.00-14.40       
14.40-15.20         
15.20-16.00         

School calendar  

Available on the web-site with the details of each start day and date for the different year groups. Please 

check this. 

School Charge 

I wish to thank all parents and guardians who have paid their school charge. As the various school coasts 

are outlined in this charge I remind parents and students that this charge covers mandatory items such as 

school journals and lockers.  Regrettably we will not issue these without this charge being paid.  

Financial Assistance Application form  

Available on the school web-site www.salesianscelbridge.com 

School Shoes / Black Polishable Shoes 

I advise all parents and guardians that the school uniform requests black polishable shoes i.e.  formal 

black shoes.  I remind parents that black runners / sports shoes are not acceptable. Students who 

wear runners to school at the beginning of the new school year will be sent home immediately, 

irrespective of whether or not they are “brand new runners”.  

Senior Students – Uniform trousers 

I remind all parents and guardians that the school trousers uniform for senior students are grey trousers, 

not black. Senior students who do not have the correct uniform on their return in the new school year will 

be sent home and asked to get the correct uniform. 

Is mise, le meas, 

Ms. Brenda Kearns,  

Príomhoide.                         

http://www.salesianscelbridge.com/

